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TMEIC Response to east Japan great earthquakes 

 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to those who have suffered from the east Japan great 

earthquakes and pray for their earliest recovery.   

 

At present, TMEIC is very focused on company-wide efforts to support our affected 

customers and their damaged facilities.  TMEIC factories and equipment have not suffered 

any serious damage.  While the situation is still uncertain, TMEIC business operations are 

continuing and our goal is to keep all of our promised delivery dates. 

 

We are also making every effort to reduce our electricity consumption. In addition, TMEIC 

will respond to every request possible toward the reconstruction of the stricken areas. 
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